
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

 

 
September 15, 2010 

 

 

Mr. David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 

Olympia WA  98504-7250 

 

RE:  Commodity Credit Adjustment for Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9. 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 25, as well as supporting 

documentation for the commodity credit adjustment. 

 

The credit will increase from $.14 to $1.31(835.7%) per residential customer per month. The 

multi-family credit will increase from $.24 to $.67 (179.2%) per yard per pickup.  

 

Also included is an updated recycling plan for service within Pierce County which proposes a 

revenue share of 50% as authorized by SSHB 2539 in 2010. 

 

If approved, by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, the revised 

commodity credit will go into effect on November 1, 2010. The customers will receive 

notification of this change on the billing reflecting the change. 

 

If you have any questions about this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749, or via email 

at irmgardw@wcnx.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Irmgard R Wilcox 

Controller  

 

 

 

 
Telephone Number (360) 832-8749, (253) 896-3278, (253) 377-4208 cell, Fax (253) 582-9561 

 


